
   	

  

 

Spring has arrived in the Southern Hemisphere, and with it new life in the bush. 
The warmer weather has also meant more frequent wildlife visits to our 
watering hole, which makes for excellent in-camp game viewing. 
 
An exciting update is that as of 1 January 2019 our room structure will change 
from charging a per person rate for the villa to a per person rate for a 
suite.Makumu Private Game Lodge has 3 spacious villas. Each villa contains 2 
luxury suites, each with its own en-suite bathroom, which is separated by an 
entrance hall with doors leading to either side, making each suite fully private. 
  
To date we have been charging a per person rate (of R9 120 Rack in 2018), 
which has included the exclusive use of both suites in a villa. Effective 1 
January 2019, we will be charging a per suite rate to be able to offer the 
2ndsuite to additional guests, at a slightly reduced rate. 

 

 

Description of Suites: 
 

King Suite Impi Suite 



 

 

 

 

• Room size: 6m x 6m 
• King bed 
• Bathroom: en-suite with 

shower and bath tub 
• Walk-in closet 
• Viewing deck with hammock 

• 5m x 6m (including 
cupboard space)  

• King bed - this will be 
effective as of 1 
January 2019 

• Bathroom: en-suite 
with shower 

• Wooden viewing deck 

 

 

New 2019 rate structure (effective 1 January 2019):   
King Suite: R7 500 per person sharing, per night 
Impi Suite: R6 500 per person sharing, per night 
  
Please note that all normal inclusions and exclusions continue to apply; contact 
us to receive your updated 2019 STO rates. 

 

Please also note recently introduced levies in the Klaserie Private Nature 
Reserve: 

• Conservation Levy: R115 per person per night (ages 12+) 
• Bed Levy: R250 per person per stay 

 

  



 

Stay 4 Pay 3 
Stay for 4 nights and pay for 3 

Partner Stays Free 
Stay for 3 nights and on the last 
night your partner stays for free! 

 

Both of the above specials include free return transfers to and from Hoedspruit 
Eastgate Airport and Makumu Private Game Lodge 

 

  

  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and please contact us should you have 
any questions! 

 	

 


